
Dear Healthcare Partners, 

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my retirement from practice, effective [Retirement 

Date]. After [number] years of dedicated service to our patients and community, I feel it is time 

for me to embark on this new chapter in my life. 

Throughout my career, I have had the pleasure of collaborating with many talented healthcare 

professionals like you. Your support and partnership have been invaluable in providing our 

patients with the highest level of care. 

I am grateful for the relationships we've built and the positive impact we've made together. I will 

cherish the memories of our work and the countless lives we've touched. 

While I may be stepping away from my practice, I will continue to advocate for healthcare and 

remain involved in our community in other capacities. Please feel free to reach out to me at 

[personal email] for any future collaboration or simply to keep in touch. 

Thank you for your partnership and friendship over the years. I wish you all continued success in 

your endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


